
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

In relation to the Supreme Court ('the SC') ruling in For Women Scotland vs The Scottish Ministers, 
which clarified the meaning of 'sex' in the Equality Act 2010 and the EHRC interim guidance: 

1. Please let me have copies of any minutes, 
reports, notes of discussions within the Council 
(officers, elected members, employees) and with 
other stakeholders, such as relevant Council 
funded organisations, in which the Supreme 
Court Judgement was discussed. 

 
2. Also any information or training documents 

circulated within the Council arising from your 
discussions of the Supreme Court Judgement. 

The Council hold no minutes, reports or notes 
of discussion  
 
 
 
 
 
The Council holds no such information or 
training documents. The council is awaiting 
amended guidance from the EHRC and the 
Local Government association prior to 
formulating internal policy and guidance  

 


